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To Whom It May Concern:

Dear Sir/Madam:
Re: Recommendation of Dr. (Ms.) Lalita PRATHANEE

Greetings from the Faculty of Medicine, Khon Kaen University, Thailand. I am writing this letter in enthusiastic support of Dr. (Ms.) Lalita PRATHANEE, who is submitting an application for the Doctor of Philosophy program in Clinical sciences, Faculty of Medicine, Chulalongkorn University

Dr. PRATHANEE is currently a 4th-year resident at the Department of Otorhinolaryngology, Faculty of Medicine, Khon Kaen University. She was an outstanding alumnus of the Faculty of Medicine, Khon Kaen University. She was appointed as medical doctor of the Department of Otorhinolaryngology based on her dedicated clinical clerkship, her enthusiasm, and very high English competency. 

Dr. PRATHANEE has also completed and received certification for completing the national and international courses in otorhinolaryngology, namely International Basic FESS course: Hand on Dissection, Middle Ear and Temporal Bone Microscopic Surgery International Hand on, International Head and Neck Surgical Techniques: Hand on Dissection, and FESS training course. In addition, she was awarded scholarships from the Faculty of Medicine, Khon Kaen University to attend the one-month observership training program at Toronto General Hospital and Princess Margaret Hospital, USA in 2017 and Kyung Hee University, South Korea in 2018, so I can also attest to her medical and English competency. 

She has conducted many research projects that aim to improve medical services and treatment for patients suffering from diseases and disorders of the ear, nose, and throat. Her ongoing is research entitled: “The Comparison of Hearing Threshold between the Hearing TestTM Application on Smart Phone Compared to Screening Audiometry High-Risk Industrial Workers”.  

If she is successful in being accepted onto your program, she will without doubt be a great resource in the field of otorhinolaryngology not only for our medical school but also Thailand as a whole. I am certain that she possesses sufficient strengths to attend your Clinical sciences program. 

Should you require further information with regard to this letter of support, please do not hesitate to contact us. Thank you very much for your kind consideration and any assistance that you may offer to Dr. Lalita PRATHANEE.      

Sincerely,



Patorn Piromchai, MD, MSc, PhD, FRCOT, FICS
Associate Professor of Otorhinolaryngology 
Assistant Dean for International Relations and Cooperation Strategies 
For the Dean, Faculty of Medicine, Khon Kaen University 
